
FAA Safety Team presents:

The IFR Nerdfest



Are you getting ready to take the knowledge test
for your Instrument Rating? Or do you have your
IFR ticket, but suspect you're not quite as sharp
as you used to be?
At this month's Second Saturday Seminar,
Willamette Aviation CFII Dick Oman will present
our occasional "IFR Nerdfest," with a review
of critical IFR concepts. Some parts of the IFR
system are straightforward, others obscure, and
plenty tend to to provoke a lot of discussion.
Know the difference between and ILS and an
LDA? Or under what circumstances you can
descend below MEA? Think you know all there is
about holding-pattern entries, and when to use
which types? Don't miss this one — we're looking
forward to it!
Directions: DRIVE IN - Two miles south of Wilsonville, just
off I-5.  1/4 mile south of Arndt Rd.
FLY IN - Taxi to the very north end of the Aurora airport.  Park
on the ramp between the fuel island and the FBO building.
 AVOID OVERFLYING POPULATED AREAS.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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